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From: Victoria Mayor and Council
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 10:24 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Fw: Railyards final build

 
 

From: JIM/LINDA MCCONNAN  
Sent: July 9, 2021 11:13 AM 
To: Lisa Helps (Mayor) <LHelps@victoria.ca> 
Cc: Councillors <Councillors@victoria.ca> 
Subject: Railyards final build  
  
Good morning , 
You may remember that I spoke strongly against the reduction of the setbacks for the first phase of the Horizon building . I 
am now completely in favor of the proposed reduction of the setbacks to zero to gain the required elevation to allow for 
the two levels of underground parking . The six storey building will also act as a buffer for the entire development from 
Bay and Tyee . A good bookend for the project ! 
Cheers Jim 


